REPUBLIC OF BULGARIA

MINISTRY OF ENVIRONMENT AND WATER
MINISTER

QROLM ~H20

f)/{ January 2012

Ref.: Notification by the Republic of Turkey on “NABUCCO Natural Gas Pipeline Project — the
Turkish Section (Ankara-Kirklareli: 758 km)”

Your Excellency,

In reply to your letters 2011/S0/2246593 / 28 November 2011 and 2011/SO/5793183 / 29
December 2011 concerning the notification on “NABUCCO Natural Gas Pipeline Project — the
Turkish Section (Ankara-Kirklareli: 758 km)”, I would like to inform you that the Republic of
Bulgaria will not participate in the EIA procedure for this project on Turkish territory.

I avail myself of the opportunity to renew the assurances of my highest consideration and our
willingness for a fruitful cooperation.

Sincerely Yours,

Nona Karadjova

H. E. Ismail Aramaz

Ambassador

Embassy of the Republic of Turkey
80, Vasil Levski Blvd.

Sofia 1000, BULGARIA
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